
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
Pursuant to the Open Meetings Act (Chapter 10, Article 15, NMSA 1978), I, Sarah 
Archuleta, Rio Arriba County Clerk do hereby give notice to the public and any interested 
party that the board of registration meeting will be held on February 26, 2025, beginning at 
10:00 a.m. until completed. This meeting is for the Board of Registration to review the names 
of eligible voters on the NVRA cancellation list according to NMSA 1978, § 1-4-28 (E), 
(2019). The meeting will take place at the Rio Arriba County Clerk’s Office, located at the 
Archive Building on 10 State Road 531, Tierra Amarilla, NM 87575. 
 
Sarah Archuleta 
Rio Arriba County Clerk 
 


